
A great time was had by all.  For all of you who couldn’t come, we hope the photos will help you 
remember long-time friends and the great time we always had at the conventions.  We can only keep 
this going with your membership and presence. Maybe next convention, encourage your friends to 
join us and help preserve “The Sound.”   – Barb Meyers
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And So It’s Over...


